Exhibit G: Land-Use Form

RECEIVED

NOV 12 2008

WATER RESOURCES DEPT
SALEM, OREGON



.
N

DESCHUTES RIVER
CONSERVANCY

Date: 11/3/2008

TO: Deschutes County Planning Department
1300 NW Wall Street, Suite 200
Bend, OR 97701-1947

FROM: Andy Fischer
The Deschutes River Conservancy
700 NW Hill St.
Bend, OR 97701

SUBJECT:  Proposed Instream Water Right Transfer In Your Jurisdiction

We are notifying you of our intent to transfer a water right to instream use. We will be
submitting an application to the Oregon Water Resources Department changing the place
of use to the Deschutes River from just upstream of Bend (RM 170) to Lake Billy
Chinook (RM 120).

The project is known as the “COID- C-1 Lateral Piping Project.” As a result of irrigation
canal piping, we propose to transfer approximately .88 cfs instream with an October 31,
1900 and December 2, 1907 priority dates. If you have any questions regarding the
proposed application, or are interested in receiving additional information, please call me
at 541.728.8688.

Sincerely,

S

Andy Fischer

Conservation Project Manager
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Date: 11/3/2008

TO: Jefferson Planning Department
66 SE “D” Street
Madras, OR 97741

FROM: Andy Fischer
The Deschutes River Conservancy
700 NW Hill St.
Bend, OR 97701

SUBJECT:  Proposed Instream Water Right Transfer In Your Jurisdiction

We are notifying you of our intent to transfer a water right to instream use. We will be
submitting an application to the Oregon Water Resources Department changing the place
of use to the Deschutes River from just upstream of Bend (RM 170) to Lake Billy
Chinook (RM 120).

The project is known as the “COID- C-1 Lateral Piping Project.” As a result of irrigation
canal piping, we propose to transfer approximately .88 cfs instream with an October 31,

1900 and December 2, 1907 priority dates. If you have any questions regarding the
proposed application, or are interested in receiving additional information, please call me

at 541.728.8688.
Andy Fischer

Conservation Project Manager

Sincerely,
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Date: 11/3/2008

TO: City of Bend—Planning Division
710 NW Wall St.
Bend, OR 97701

FROM: Andy Fischer
The Deschutes River Conservancy
700 NW Hill St.
Bend, OR 97701

SUBJECT:  Proposed Instream Water Right Transfer In Your Jurisdiction

We are notifying you of our intent to transfer a water right to instream use. We will be
submitting an application to the Oregon Water Resources Department changing the place
of use to the Deschutes River from just upstream of Bend (RM 170) to Lake Billy
Chinook (RM 120).

The project is known as the “COID- C-1 Lateral Piping Project.” As a result of irrigation
canal piping, we propose to transfer approximately .88 cfs instream with an October 31,
1900 and December 2, 1907 priority dates. If you have any questions regarding the
proposed application, or are interested in receiving additional information, please call me
at 541.728.8688.

Sincerely,
>
Andy Fischer

Conservation Project Manager
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